
NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED ACTION 
AFFECTING LIQUOR LICENSE 

 
 
 

THE PUBLIC IS HEREBY NOTIFIED that the City Commission of the City of             
Clovis, New Mexico, has received formal notice from the Alcohol and Gaming Division             
of the State of New Mexico of an application relating to a liquor license to be transferred                 
into the corporate limits of the City of Clovis and which would if granted, affect the status                 
of the license. The notice indicates preliminary approval of the proposed action by the              
Alcohol and Gaming Division, and notice was furnished to the City of Clovis pursuant to               
the provisions of Section 60-6B-4, New Mexico Statutes 1978 Annotated. 
 

1. License: The license in question is License No. 2512, Application No.           
1175260 Transfer of Ownership of Inter-Local Dispense Liquor License         
with on premises consumption only. 

 
2. Proposed Action: Transfer of Ownership of Inter-Local Liquor License,         

from KB&G Inc. to BWC Investments, LLC 2208 N. Prince, Clovis, New            
Mexico, 88101. 

 
3. Hearing: The City Commission of the City of Clovis, New Mexico, will            

conduct a public hearing concerning the proposed liquor license action on           
Thursday, December 3, 2020, at 5:15 p.m., in the Clovis Carver Library            
North Annex, 701 N. Main Street, or information requests can be sent to             
the Regulation and Licensing Department, Alcohol and Gaming Division,         
P.O. Box 25101, Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87504-5101. 

 
WITNESS BY HAND and the seal of the City of Clovis, New Mexico, this 29​th day                
of October 2020.  
 
 
 
/s/ LeighAnn Melancon 
City Clerk 
 
(S E A L) 
 

 
 


